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Parkers Ferry near Martin’s Boat Landing Flood Advisory

(Adams Run, S.C.) Martin’s Boat Landing on Parkers Ferry Road in Adams Run is beginning to
experience an increase in water level. Martin’s Boat Landing is closed and deputies, along with
emergency personnel are currently monitoring the situation.

The residents in this area are encouraged to continue monitoring their local news for updates on
this situation. For additional updates you can also follow the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office
on Twitter (@ChasCoSheriff).
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